SWaR-AT AN O11, COMPANY

1402 DENVER U. S. NATIONAL CENTER

DexnvER 2, GCOLORADO

March 9, 1964

New Mexico Oil & Gas Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico RE: #1 Emma McDaniel

SE/4 Section 22-24N-1W
Attn: Mr, Emery Arnold Rio Arriba County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

Since Mr, Hunt has been out of the city for several
months T was going through some of his papers and found a letter
addressed to our office under date of September 24, 1963, but
found no response to same. I am, therefore, enclosing herewith
your form C-110 which sets forth the name of the gas transporter,
being El Paso Natural Gas Company, as per your request,

In response to paragraph No. 2 of your letter, please
be advised that we encountered landowner problems which resulted
in the delay between the well connection and date of first delivery.

Very truly yours,

SHAR-ALAN OIL COMPANY
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Shirley Ott, Secretary to
Richard S. Hunt,
Manager of Lands & Explorations
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